POSTPONED: Tracy Thomas Boland to Speak at
Northeast Human Resources Association (NEHRA)
Event

Due to concerns over the spread of the coronavirus (COVID-19), NEHRA has decided to postpone the
April 8" breakfast, “Stories and Lessons from Real Life Employee Relations Scenarios,” in Norwood,
MA, featuring Tracy Thomas Boland. We will let you know the new date when the event is
rescheduled.

Morgan, Brown & Joy Attorney Tracy Thomas Boland will present at Northeast Human Resources
Association (NEHRA) event on April 8, 2020. Boland’s presentation will focus on “Stories and Lessons
from Real Life Employee Relations Scenarios”.
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